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community which is not only our home but truly our family. Our 
shul president, Mr. Rodger Cohen and all the volunteers of the shul 
have our eternal gratitude. The lay leadership of our shul has always 
been very understanding and supportive of all efforts to spread Torah. 
For that and so much more, I and my family are extremely grateful.

Finally, my wife Chana and I feel overwhelming gratitude to 
Hakadosh Boruch Hu for all the ברכות He has bestowed on us. May 
Hashem bless all of us with the sweetness of Torah. May He place the 
delights of Torah in our hearts and in the hearts of our children - and 
keep them there forever.

Zev Reichman
Teves, 5778


